PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT

The Village of St. Henry is soliciting Requests For Qualifications from Design-Build firms
for the improvements to the Village Water Treatment Plant located at 911 East Kremer
—Hoying Road, St. Henry, Ohio.

The improvements will include addition of a Zero Impact Processing Unit, concrete
storage, piping and control changes as required.

The project delivery method will be design-build with a guaranteed maximum price.

The Design-Build Firm will be selected using (i) a qualifications-based selection process
during the Request for Qualifications (RFQ) stage to develop a short list and (ii) a best
value selection process during the Request for Proposal (RFP) stage for the final
Design-Build selection.

The Request For Qualifications document may be obtained by contacting Ron
Gelhaus, Village Administrator, Village of St. Henry, 371 North Linn Street, St. Henry,
Ohio 45883, 419-678-4030

Completed Request For Qualifications document will be accepted until 4:00 PM,
December 5, 2013.



